
 
 
 

Portsmouth City Council Notice of Quorum 
 

Please be advised that the City Council may have a quorum 
present on Saturday, April 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. during a Site Visit 
at McEachern Park on Mill Pond Way. 
 
All participants are required to maintain physical distancing and 
wear a face covering. 
 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC, CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 


